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More restrictions on legal, gun purchases and use of them, is a direct violation of our 

2nd amendment.  So, I’m sure if this horrible bill passed, that there will be many 

lawsuits against Oregon, and Tina Kotek personally.   

 

Taking guns away from citizens, who have legally purchased them, is a death 

sentence to our citizens.  

But, that may be what you want: a defenseless state.   

 

The right to keep and bear arms is so important, that our founding fathers put it 

second, right behind free speech, free press, etc. 


